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Hello Everyone,  

Sunday the 5th October is World Teacher’s Day and this 

year is dedicated to the theme “Recasting teaching as 

a collaborative profession” highlighting the importance 

of collaboration as a driver of educational 

transformation. So today we celebrated Teacher 

Appreciation Day here at TBS! All teachers and staff 

were thanked for their dedication, hard work and their 

commitment to all students here at TBS. Once again, 

we were appreciated by our amazing students and 

their parents and we couldn’t be more grateful. We do 

what we do because we care and certainly not for any 

rewards and gifts but it certainly helps us to keep going 

day after day striving always to do the best we can! 

 

 

Wednesday 8th October is “Make your Mark” day here 

at TBS when all 11-18 year olds get to have their voice 

heard and vote for the topic most important to them. 

Votes will then be counted and totals sent off to the UK 

to be debated at the Youth Parliament in November. In 

preparation for this we welcomed Councillor Nicholls 

into our Assembly on Friday Morning to tell us a bit 

about his experience at Last Year’s JMC which he 

attended. Thank you Councillor Nicholls! More details 

of the ballot will follow in next week’s edition so watch 

this space. 

 

 

Thank you to the TBS PTA committee for the year 24-

25 and all that you did to support our students. 

Without your support our students wouldn’t receive 

some of the treats and luxuries that they do.  I am 

pleased to say that we have a new committee for the 

coming year and there will be a newsletter coming out 

very soon from them.  

House Points 

  

 Congratulations to Cronks the winners of this week’s 

House cup and to Meeah and Molly our stars of the 

week for Primary and Secondary respectively. Well 

done all! 

That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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A teacher is like a guiding star 
Boosting your confidence, taking you far. 

They are like a bubbling spring, 

Don’t you know, they know everything! 😉                                          
 

A burning flame to light a fire,  
A thirst for knowledge to take you higher. 

A compass, a map, a sure-footed guide, 
Someone who will be right there by your side. 

 
A bridge with which to cross the work, 

Watch out! They know when students shirk! 
A lighthouse in a stormy sea, 

They’ll help you be who ‘you wanna be’ 
 

Like a gardener watching a flower to grow, 
When they are proud of you, they’ll let you know. 

So, thank you teachers for your dedication, 
In your hands you are shaping a nation! 

Kia, Bernice and Mitchell 
Thanks to all our teachers! 

 
 
 

 
 

We are really proud of our art work this year and 
wanted to share our projects with you. We have been 
working on portraits and digital art and really enjoyed 
researching images and then 

using them to show our 
skills. 
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Mr Duncan has been helping up to make hand 
games. Here’s the progress, so far. We are very 

happy with them! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

We were really excited to go on a school trip up to 
the fire facility at the airhead. This was part of our 

science curriculum on combustion taught by Ms 
Henry. We were able to learn about fire safety and 

training. We then had a go with the equipment Here’s 
what we had to say about the trip: 

‘Tons of fun’ Bernice 
‘It was cool’ Kia 

‘It was fascinating’ Mitch 
Our thanks go to Ms Henry and Mitie Fire team for 

making this happen!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


